

Permanent Representative of Hungary to the United Nations Office and Other International Organizations in Geneva

Ms. Faiza Patel

Chairperson-Rapporteur
Working group on the use of mercenaries
as a means of violating human rights
and impeding the exercise of the right of peoples to self-determination

United Nations Geneva

Reference: GVA-0231

Geneva 24 July, 2012

Tel: + (41) 22 346 0323

Fax; + (41) 22 346 5861

Dear Madam Chaiperson,

Please allow me to thank you for your letter of 9th May 2012 in which your Working Group is asking for information in the interest of a survey you are conducting about national legislation regarding to private military and security companies. I am pleased to send you herewith the response by Hungary to the survey of the Working Group, in the annex please find the texts of the relevant Hungarian legislation.

Yours sincerely,

András Déká Ambassado